
 
No.LA017/2554(PT) 
 
      20 July 2011 
 
Subject: Clarification of the news in “Thunhoon” newspaper  
Attention: President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

According to the news in newspaper “Thunhoon” dated 20 July 2011, which refer 
to source from Premier Technology Public Company Limited (‘the Company”), with the essence 
that the Company has net profit in the second quarter of the year 2011 in the amount of 
40,000,000 Baht and also expect that it will have net profit in the second half of the year 2011 
in the amount of 30,000,000 Baht.    
 

 The company would like to make clarification that the Company and its 
management and the subsidiary’s management did not release such news and have never 
disclosed the turnover in the second quarter and the expected turnover in the second half of the 
year 2011 of the Company.   

 
Please be kindly informed accordingly. 

 
      Your faithfully, 
         - (Signature) - 
      (Mrs.Duangthip Eamrungroj) 
          Director 
    Premier Technology Public Company Limited 

 
 


